
Dismal revenues for Stateline
casinos
Stateline’s casinos were the big losers in September compared
to the rest of Nevada.

While the state saw a 1.5 percent increase in gaming revenue
last month compared to 2014, the South Shore clubs dropped
10.7 percent to $21.2 million.

The  Gaming  Control  Board  on  Oct.  29  released  the  latest
numbers.  Statewide,  casinos  won  $916.4  million  last  month
compared to $902.6 in September 2014.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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